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School Reminders

Photo Day

Photo day is Friday, 16th October.  Photo packs have gone home today.  If you require a sibling pack or a spare pack, please contact the school office.

Book Club

Please ensure that any orders are returned to school by 22nd October.

P&C Reminders

‘What Happens in Vegas‘ Fundraising Ball

The ‘What Happens in Vegas’ fundraising ball will be held on Saturday, 17th October.  Tickets to the ball are now available.  An information flyer and order form has gone home today.  

Raffle tickets and money (including unsold tickets) are to be returned to school by Wednesday, 15th October.  Every book sold earns your child/ren the chance to earn a prize.

P&C Meeting

The next P&C meeting will be held on Thursday, 22nd October at 6 pm in the school library.  Please note that this will be trial and everyone is welcome to attend.



   





